

Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_ Date \_\_\_\_\_

### VOCABULARY

#### 1 Choose the correct answer, A, B or C.

- Learning English is really \_\_\_\_\_.  
A interested B excited C important
- We can't buy a car because they are too \_\_\_\_\_.  
A boring B cheap C expensive
- He always \_\_\_\_\_ his homework before dinner.  
A makes B does C studies
- I can't \_\_\_\_\_ good photographs.  
A take B do C make
- His little brother is not very good at \_\_\_\_\_ a ball.  
A running B playing C catching
- Who \_\_\_\_\_ your bed?  
A makes B sleeps C does
- My mother usually \_\_\_\_\_ her room after breakfast.  
A does B tidies C makes
- It's usually \_\_\_\_\_ and cold in winter.  
A rain B windy C snow

#### 2 Put the words into the correct group.

art bank beautiful bird cook cow  
dance daughter doctor dog dollar  
draw driver euro funny geography  
glasses great history elephant  
husband interesting maths parents  
pence pound run science sheep  
shirt shoe singer skirt son take  
teacher tired trousers waitress  
walk wife

- Verbs:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Adjectives:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Family:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Things to wear:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Money:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Jobs:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Animals:** \_\_\_\_\_
- Subjects at school:** \_\_\_\_\_

#### 3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- Our teacher is very y\_\_\_\_\_. She's only twenty-five years old.
- The test was e\_\_\_\_\_. We finished it really quickly.
- I like travelling by bus but it's really s\_\_\_\_\_. I'm always late for school.

- The w\_\_\_\_\_ wasn't good on my holidays in England. It rained all the time.
- When I a\_\_\_\_\_ home after the football match, nobody was home.
- What's your father's j\_\_\_\_\_? Is he a doctor?
- My dad always g\_\_\_\_\_ up before us because he makes our breakfast.
- I sometimes c\_\_\_\_\_ dinner on a Friday night.

#### 4 Complete the text with the words in the box. There are four you do not need to use.

boring cold famous favourite plate  
restaurants safe sitting swim tickets  
visited waitress

My name is Isabella and I come from Spain. I'm fifteen years old and I go to school in Barcelona.

Barcelona is (1) \_\_\_\_\_ for its museums and churches. It's also got beautiful beaches. Many people go there to (2) \_\_\_\_\_ in the sea. There are many tourists in the spring and summer. The weather is always very good. It's never too hot or too (3) \_\_\_\_\_. There are also many (4) \_\_\_\_\_ in Barcelona with great Spanish food.

Today it's my birthday and I'm with my best friends, Louisa and Laura. We're (5) \_\_\_\_\_ in a small café and we're having ice cream. It's my (6) \_\_\_\_\_ food. In the morning we (7) \_\_\_\_\_ some of Barcelona's museums. They were really interesting but the (8) \_\_\_\_\_ were expensive.

### GRAMMAR

#### 5 Complete the sentences with one word in each gap.

- I drink lots of milk \_\_\_\_\_. It's good for me.
- It's \_\_\_\_\_ cold to play in the park. It's snowing.
- How \_\_\_\_\_ sugar do you have in your tea?
- What can you see \_\_\_\_\_ your bedroom window? Can you see your garden?
- Liz \_\_\_\_\_ got short dark hair and blue eyes.
- \_\_\_\_\_ we go for a picnic? The weather is fantastic.
- My mother always has eggs for breakfast. She likes \_\_\_\_\_ a lot.
- \_\_\_\_\_ she come from England?

#### 6 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

- My mum \_\_\_\_\_ (not like) the film. It wasn't interesting.
- \_\_\_\_\_ (be) all your friends at your party yesterday?

Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_ Date \_\_\_\_\_

- 3 My dad \_\_\_\_\_ (cook) dinner now. He's a good cook.
- 4 It \_\_\_\_\_ (not be) very warm yesterday but we played outside.
- 5 Her brother \_\_\_\_\_ (not have got) blue eyes. His eyes are green.
- 6 He never \_\_\_\_\_ (get up) early on Sundays. He sleeps until 10.00 o'clock.
- 7 When \_\_\_\_\_ he \_\_\_\_\_ (practise) the cello?
- 8 Quick! The bus \_\_\_\_\_ (leave)!

### 7 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

- 1 **A:** Where \_\_\_\_\_ (live)?  
**B:** She lives in London.
- 2 **A:** Why \_\_\_\_\_ (feed) the cat?  
**B:** Because it's hungry.
- 3 **A:** How \_\_\_\_\_ (be) last holiday?  
**B:** A week.
- 4 **A:** \_\_\_\_\_ (have) a new car?  
**B:** Yes, he has and it's fantastic.
- 5 **A:** \_\_\_\_\_ (sleep) on the sofa?  
**B:** Yes, she is. Be quiet!
- 6 **A:** How \_\_\_\_\_ (go) to school?  
**B:** They go by bus.
- 7 **A:** Who \_\_\_\_\_ (sit) next to Martin?  
**B:** Sylvia is.
- 8 **A:** \_\_\_\_\_ (ride) a horse?  
**B:** No, I can't.

### 8 Complete the text with between one and three words in each gap. Use the words from the box to help you.

|          |       |       |        |          |
|----------|-------|-------|--------|----------|
| be       | have  | house | mother | not like |
| not need | small | visit |        |          |

Alice and her brother (1) \_\_\_\_\_ on holiday. It's summer and they (2) \_\_\_\_\_ to go to school. They (3) \_\_\_\_\_ fun in a small village in Germany. They go there every year because it's their (4) \_\_\_\_\_ village. There aren't many (5) \_\_\_\_\_ there because the village is small. It's (6) \_\_\_\_\_ than their friend's village in Portugal. They (7) \_\_\_\_\_ Portugal last summer but they (8) \_\_\_\_\_ it. It was too hot!

## LISTENING



### 9 Lucy has a band with two friends. Listen to an interview with Lucy and complete the sentences.

- 1 Lucy \_\_\_\_\_ in a band.
- 2 Lucy finishes school at \_\_\_\_\_ o'clock every day.
- 3 Lucy can play the \_\_\_\_\_.
- 4 In her free time, Lucy enjoys \_\_\_\_\_ with her family.
- 5 Lucy and her band were in Paris last \_\_\_\_\_.

## READING

### 10 Read the text. Choose the correct answer, A, B or C.

Clare is eight years old and lives in Manchester. She has a big family. Her two older brothers, Mike and Tom, are doctors. They work in a big hospital. Her brothers work a lot and they only come home to visit sometimes. When they come home, Clare wants to play with them but they are usually tired and sleep all the time. Clare also has two sisters. They are twins and live at home. They are 17 years old. They go to school in Manchester.

This weekend is special because it's their mum's birthday. All the family are at home. It's sunny and Clare, Tom and their sisters are all in the garden helping their mum. Mike is reading a book in the living room. Their dad is in the kitchen. He is making a birthday cake for Mum.

The weather is usually warm and dry on her mum's birthday. Yesterday the weather wasn't good. It was very cool and it rained all day, and Clare was sad. But today everyone is home and she's really happy.

- 1 How many people are there in Clare's family? \_\_\_\_  
**A** 2  
**B** 7  
**C** 8
- 2 Who does Claire live with? \_\_\_\_  
**A** Her parents and her sisters.  
**B** Her parents, her brothers and her sisters.  
**C** Her parents, her sisters and one brother.
- 3 Why is all the family at home today? \_\_\_\_  
**A** It's Clare's birthday.  
**B** It's her mum's birthday.  
**C** It's her dad's birthday.
- 4 What is her dad doing? \_\_\_\_  
**A** He's working in the garden.  
**B** He's cooking.  
**C** He's reading a book.
- 5 What was the weather like yesterday? \_\_\_\_  
**A** sunny and hot  
**B** warm and dry  
**C** cold and wet

Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_ Date \_\_\_\_\_

### WRITING

- 11** Write about a shop that you visited and you liked. Use the ideas below to help you:

- Where was it?
- When were you there?
- Who was with you?
- What things were there in that shop?
- Why did you like it?

**Write about 35 words.**

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

### SPEAKING

- 12** Complete the questions. Then ask and answer the questions with your partner.

- 1 What ..... hobbies?
- 2 ..... big family?
- 3 ..... teacher's name?
- 4 What food ..... like?
- 5 ..... any pets?